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NOTICE OF TECHNICAL CONFERENCE 
 

(Issued June 16, 2015) 
 

On June 1, 2015 a Notice Instituting Proceeding, 

Soliciting Comments and Providing for a Technical Conference was 

issued in this proceeding. Concurrent with the Notice, a paper 

titled Large Scale Renewable Energy Development in New York: 

Options and Assessment (the Paper) was also filed by the New 

York State Energy Research and Development Authority (NYSERDA).   

Please take Notice that a technical conference will be 

convened in this proceeding on July 8, 2015.  The conference 

will allow stakeholders to engage with NYSERDA and their 

consultants on the options and results explained in the Paper.  

The technical conference will be held at 10:00 A.M. at the Lewis 

A. Swyer Theatre at the Center for the Performing Arts (the 

“Egg”), Empire State Plaza, Albany, New York.  An agenda will be 

distributed prior to the event.    

Please RSVP by July 6, 2015 with your name and contact 

information at LSR@dps.ny.gov.  If you have any questions, you 

may contact Ted Kelly by e-mail at theodore.kelly@dps.ny.gov, or 

by telephone at (518) 473-4953. 

 

  (SIGNED)    KATHLEEN H. BURGESS 
        Secretary 


